
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 
have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 

it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  
PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 
Halloween - The children loved the Halloween theme 

this week and the dressing up resources.  They have 

been doing lovely in the moment activities: 

 Witches Potions 

 Paper Spiders 

 Pumpkins  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Autumn Walks  - 16th and 18th 

October  

 

 

The Children thoroughly enjoyed the Autumn Walk,  

York House Gardens was beautiful with the Autumn 

colours. A big thank you to all the parents who 

joined us on our Walk, it would not have been able to 

go ahead without your support.   

Fireworks   
We are going to talk about Bonfire night, 

fireworks please attach little observations to 

Tapestry if you attend any firework displays.  

 

Orleans Park School have an amazing Firework 

Display on Sunday 4th November 16:30 – 19:00 

tickets on sale at reception  

  

Small Group Work   

Fire Drill   
We practiced our Fire Drill and evacuated the 

premises in 2minutes 38 seconds – Well done 

Children!    

Dates for your diary: 

Diawali – 7th November  

Nursery Photography – 14th November 

Parent Consultations - 3rd December  

Christmas Concert – 20th December  

 

Last day of Term : Friday 21st 

December 

Now that all the children have settled into the 

Nursery and we have commenced Small Group Work 

 

 

Photographer – Wednesday 

14th November   

A Professional Photographer will be attending the 

Nursery, this is a lovely opportunity to get a lovely 

photo of your children for Christmas.  You will 

receive a pack and you under no obligation to 

purchase. 

  

Junk Modelling Resources   
We are always in need of materials – please go 

through your recycling boxes and bring in any 

washed plastic cartons, pots, boxes etc.  No 

containers with nuts, cereal/egg boxes, medicine 

packaging or toilet rolls.  Thank you.   

Clothing    
With the colder weather please ensure appropriate 

clothing is in the red bags and clearly labeled  

ON WEDNESDAY ONE OF THE RED BAGS 

WENT HOME WITH THE WRONG FAMILY AND 

HAS NOT YET BEEN RETURNED - CAN YOU  

ALL PLEASE CHECK TO SEE IF YOU HAVE THE 

CORRECT BAG   

 

tel:07875%20214054


 

Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 


